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The many regulations on landlords have already caused a housing shortage for 

renters as landlords get fed up with fighting with you.  Your policies hurt renters and 

do not help them.  I sold my rentals in 2021 because I got fed up with what you 

impose.  This created the potential for the new owners to occupy the units rather than 

to rent them out. 


